
From: Melissa Andrikopoulos
To: Nicole Campbell
Cc: Lisa Aozasa; Amy Ow; Annabelle Gaiser
Subject: March and July PRA requests
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 10:56:00 AM

Good morning, Nicole,
 
I’m writing in response to your March and July requests for public records. We have uploaded some
scans of hard copy files that are responsive to your request to the site at
https://planning.smcgov.org/hermosa-miramar-PR. I believe that Planning staff (Lisa or Maddie) are
coordinating with you for an in-person review of building files that may be responsive to your
request. I believe that concludes our response to the March and July requests.
 
We are refreshing our search for any communications that may be responsive to your last (October)
PRA request, and will upload those to the site as they are reviewed and approved for production.
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
 
Melissa
 
______________________________
Melissa Duncan Andrikopoulos
Deputy County Counsel
San Mateo County Counsel's Office
400 County Center, Sixth Floor
Redwood City, California 94063
650.363.4753
mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org 
 

mailto:mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=user7106eb12
mailto:laozasa@smcgov.org
mailto:aow@smcgov.org
mailto:agaiser@smcgov.org
https://planning.smcgov.org/hermosa-miramar-PR
mailto:mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org

